



THE HIGH ROLLER

MEETS AT 10AM ON THE 3RD FRIDAY OF EACH MONTH

28 W. Owens Avenue, North Las Vegas, NV



IT'S A NEW DAY IN LAS VEGAS

2024-2025 Officers

President: JP Fallou Treasurer: JP Fallou Secretary & Dave Black

Newsletter:

Imm. Past Pres.: Jim Altwegg

Interim Directors

José Chaparro Clovis, CA

Dick Haworth Prescott, AZ

Marilyn Kohler Phoenix, AZ

Mail: 8465 W. Sahara Ave Suite 111-806, Las Vegas, NV 89117 Phone: (702) 423-9967

Website Facebook



2025 Women's Refresher Fellowship Breakfast

We extend our deepest gratitude to everyone who supported and participated in the 2025 Women's Refresher Fellowship Breakfast, sponsored by Setting the Captives Free and The Exchange Club of Las Vegas. Your presence and contributions made this event truly special and impactful.

This event was dedicated to empowering, inspiring, and transforming individuals with the guidance of Our Heavenly Father. With over 150 attendees, money raised, in-kind donations from our partners, 10+ vendors, heartfelt testimonies, over 20 volunteers, and a commemorative video, it was a great success.

Exchange Member Kim Henderson, Evangelist Kimberly Howard, and Annette Bonner began our event with a prayer and songs. We were blessed to have Pastor Felicity Cunningham as our guest speaker and her dance team, "A Time to Dance," who brought their passion for dance and ministry to us.

We heard moving testimonials from Carol Sanchez, Leona Venture, and Exchange Member Mariville Nunez-Rucker. Our second guest speaker, Pastor Pamela Poston, co-founder of Highways & Hedges Outreach Ministries, shared her inspiring journey of hope, healing, and restoration through the teachings of Jesus Christ.

"A Time to Dance" delighted us with a stunning performance, showcasing a vibrant array of colors and various dance techniques, including ballet, modern, interpretive, and praise dance movements.

Coming Events

Feb 21st: 10 am

Monthly Meeting & Elections: 28 W Owens or via ZOOM (watch for link)



The need for support continues to grow as the wildfires remain uncontained in a number of areas. The fastest way to make an impact is by making a donation to the Exchange Club of Culver City Charitable Foundation at https://culverexchange.org/Donate. These donations enable will the organization to provide immediate support to those affected.



Our Tiara presentation was a heartfelt ceremony symbolizing beauty, reflection, and enlightenment. The Mirror represented self-reflection and the importance of seeing oneself clearly, while the Candle symbolized light and guidance, illuminating the path forward and inspiring hope and wisdom. Together, these elements created a powerful and meaningful experience for all participants. To our sponsors, volunteers, and attendees, your dedication and generosity helped us create a memorable and uplifting experience for all. We couldn't have done it without you!

Thank you for being a part of this wonderful journey and for helping us make a difference in the lives of many.

Kim

The California/Nevada District Exchange Clubs Steps Up to Support Veterans Affected by Los Angeles Wildfires

The recent devastating wildfires in Los Angeles have left many families grappling with significant loss and uncertainty. Among those affected are our veterans, service members, and their families. In response to this crisis, The California/Nevada District Exchange Clubs have partnered with the Exchange Club of Culver City Charitable Foundation to provide critical support to those who have served our country and has done an initial donation of \$5,000. We encourage our clubs in our District to donate.

The California/Nevada District Exchange Clubs Involvement.

The twenty-seven Exchange Clubs in our District have a long history of community service and support for veterans. In the wake of the Los Angeles wildfires, the clubs have mobilized their members to assist in relief efforts. They have organized donation drives, collected essential items, and provided financial support to help fund relief operations.